
NOTICE
Final Pavement Layer on Agnes Road to be

Placed on Monday, 02/26/2018

On Monday, 02/26/2018, beginning at 6:00 am, Agnes Road between Picacho Road (S-24) and Quechan 
Drive will be closed.  The final pavement layer for Agnes Road will be placed, resulting in a one-day closure. 
Traffic from Indian Hill Drive will be detoured onto Quechan Drive and Picacho Road (S-24).  The work will 
bring additional construction equipment and vehicles into the area.  Please use caution, pay attention to 
the detour signs, and drive safely around this construction zone.  Agnes Road will re-open to traffic by 
10:00 am on Tuesday, 02/27/2018.
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